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Hi

Please find this email as an objection to the local development plan in south warrington.

Surely with all the discussions at COP26 for the past two weeks and not destroying green belt and the
countryside this development should not go ahead . There are plenty of old industrial plots that are no longer
used , surely this is a better option for new houses as will get rid of eye saws aswell as improving that industrial
plot .

Do not ruin our countryside anymore. People move to south warrington to have the countryside around them
hence the prices being so high. This will drive down prices and make south warrington a less appealing place to
live.

Kind regards
Kathryn

Sent from my iPhone




